4 RECORDING OF MEETINGS(AN32-2023)

It is reported that the technological package currently used to facilitate remote meetings of the
Pension Sub-Committee and Pension Board includes an application which allows for the recording of
meetings.

It would therefore be possible, with the Sub-Committee and Board’s agreement, to record the public
session of Sub-Committee and Board meetings and then publish the recordings on the Dundee City
Council website for public viewing commencing with the meeting to take place on 11th December,
2023.

The Sub-Committee and Board’s instructions are sought.



